July 11, 2024

Dear Students,

As part of our ongoing commitment to your academic success, we are changing our tuition structure starting in Fall 2024. In 2022, we transitioned to a banded tuition rate structure for students enrolled in at least 12 credit hours to make education more affordable and accessible while helping expedite degree completion.

Beginning in Fall 2024, undergraduate banded tuition will increase from \$367.50 to \$441.00 per credit hour. Students taking 12+ credit hours will see an increase from \$4,410.00 to \$5,292.00. Graduate tuition rates will also increase from \$390 to \$456 per credit hour. All additional applicable student fees will still apply.

To ensure this adjustment does not negatively impact students, institutional aid covering the tuition increase will be applied only for the 2024-2025 academic year for students whose tuition is not fully covered by grants and/or scholarships. This aid will be automatically added to help with the transition.

We understand these changes may raise concerns, but they reflect our dedication to your success and our commitment to managing education costs effectively.

If you have any questions or concerns, please email us at financialaid@martin.edu or bursar@martin.edu. Thank you for choosing Martin University. We look forward to continuing to support your educational aspirations.

Best Regards,

E. ZeNai Savage, CPA

CFO | EVP of Finance and Administration

ZeNai Savage

Martin University

(317) 917-3353 | zsavage@martin.edu